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	Our Year 2 children love their new topic the sceNted garden. MEANWHILE, MRS STONEHOUSE LOVED THE year 5 visit to the LIFE CENTRE in newcastle!
	
	JANUARY 2017



A belated Happy New Year to all our families and friends from all the staff at school. We are only one week into a new term and the children have already hit the ground running. It has been lovely to listen to the many different New Year’s resolutions that the children intend to do. However, I do hope the resolution to keep bedrooms tidy is still been adhered to! It has been lovely to see many different faces popping into school to help listen to the children read. If you would like to help voluntarily in school, please speak to your child’s class teacher, any offers of help are greatly appreciated. 2018 is set be another great year at Hutton Rudby Primary School.
Mr Kelly
SCHOOL LUNCHES
We do have children in school with different food allergies including severe allergies to nuts. The school operates a nut free policy. Therefore, please ensure that nuts are not inadvertently brought into school in packed lunches. The school lunch menu is now on the website. Thank you.

HOUSE POINTS


Fountains 
-
3704 points

Byland

-
3928 points

Helmsley
-
4726 points

Riveaulx
-
4632 points


HEALTH AND SAFETY
If you need to catch your child’s class teacher about something specific before school starts please come to the school office first. Obviously, due to Health and Safety and fire regulations, it is critically important that we always know who is in the building at any one time. The office staff will then either find the teacher for you or make an appointment. We have had instances last term of parents attempting to bypass the school office by either using the side doors where the children enter school in the morning, or by going through the main entrance to school without signing in to the building. Lessons start as soon as the children come into school at 8:45. If you are running late in the morning dropping off your child or children please make sure that they are signed in at the school office.  Please can we remind all parents and carers of the “no dogs on school premises” policy.  Thank you for your continued support.
FOOTBALL
Congratulations to our amazing Year 6 school football team. Having qualified for the North Yorkshire finals at York on Saturday, the boys won the overall tournament remaining undefeated. The team, managed by the tactical genius Mr ‘Pep’ Johnson, will now go on to represent North Yorkshire at the Regional finals!
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DIARY DATES

Key Stage 1 SATS/Phonics meeting Tuesday 23rd January at 4pm
Reception trip to Preston Park Wednesday 24th January.

Key steps gym competition Stokesley School Wednesday 24th January PM

Year 6 SATs Parents meeting Monday 29th January 5pm

Year 1/2 trip to Harlow Carr Harrogate Monday 5th February

Break up for Half Term Friday 9th February

Back to school Monday 19th February

World Book Day whole school dress up Friday 2nd March

Parents Evening Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th of March 3:30 – 6:30

Cross Country Finals at Dalby Forest Thursday 22nd March

Last day of term Thursday 29th March
SCHOOL ATTENDANCE

Reception
-
96.2%

Year 1

-
94.9%


Year 2

-
97.8%


Year 3

-
96.9%


Year 4

-
96.3%


Year 5

-
97.5%


Year 6

-
97.0%
   WELCOME BACK!





‘Don’t put a limit on anything, the more you dream the farther you will get’           Michael Phelps











